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North Honors Veteran's
We weren't able to honor the Veteran's in our community with a school assembly this year, instead we
have dedicated a bulletin board and will be creating a slide show to show our appreciation for our
Veteran's.

Celebrating Indigenous People's Month
North students and staff are celebrating Indigenous people by reading books, creating displays and
learning about the indigenous people of this region.



A Jingle Dress for dancing at Powwows

A feather Bustle used for traditional dance by a boy



Baby board, modern day version of a "papoose"

A map showing the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Indian
Reservation


